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                  Licking Area Computer Association

     Notes of the the meeting of the Technology Advisory Committee held
     July 2, 1997 at 2:30 p.m. The location of the meeting was Woodside
     School.

     The following individuals were present for the meeting: Sewall Phelps (LC),
     Julia Smith (MA), Brian Edwards (NE), Cara Riddel (NE), Mary Blankestyn
     (NF), Ray Hetterscheidt (NR),Theresa Kucsma (SW), Dave Lewis (TRECA),
     Trish Baker (LACA) and Sandra Mercer (LACA). There was not a quorum.

     Dave Lewis from TRECA (and SchoolNet Technical Faculty for the region)
     was introduced.

     Brian Edwards and Cara Riddel presented information on the recent
     grant award from the SchoolNet office for Woodside to be one of the
     13 state Technology and Learning Centers. Each member present received
     a copy of the grant proposal and award letter. A tour of the building
     followed. Discussion included each entities' particiation in utilizing
     the building for professional development, development of policies and
     procedures that could fall under the responsibility of the LACATECH
     Advisory Commmittee, and how each entity could provide services to the
     overall goals of the Woodside implementation. Details included method
     of communication, equipment and network connections, acquiring
     facilitators, hours of operation, and definitions of building use. It
     was agreed that each member would post to the LACATECH listserv the
     following: ideas of how they see the facility being used and issues they
     feel will need to be addressed. This information will be used to develop
     a brouchure for the Woodside facility and be the basis for the Center's
     utilization plan.

     The next meeting is scheduled for August 6, 1997, at 2:30 p.m. at LACA.

     Reported by,

     Sandra Mercer
     LACA Director
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